Warren Rensehausen, CPRP Director of Parks & Recreation wrensehausen@bristolri.gov

Tim Shaw Asst. Director of Parks & Recreation tshaw@bristolri.gov



RECREATION BOARD

N. Diane Davis KARL ANTONEVICH MIKE CABRAL **DONALD SQUIRES** JOSEPH DEMELO Kevin Manuel

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steven Contente

Town Administrator

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: May 1, 2024

Re: Petition for marker at Independence Park

The Department of Bristol Parks and Recreation supports the request, with the following.

- The group gets someone to install the sign.
- The group understands that if installed that this Department will not replace if damaged due to vandalism or natural disaster.
- Whoever installs contact dig safe prior to digging.
- That whoever installs takes proper precautions not to damage the grounds or any equipment with any vehicles while installing.

Town Administrator